
PRESS RELEASE
Johan Pardoel to leave  
Sligro Food Group

Sligro Food Group N.V., Veghel, announces that Johan 

Pardoel has decided to leave the Group on 1 March 

2012. Johan has been Director of Food Retail at Sligro 

Food Group since September 2008 and has decided  

to continue his career outside the food retail sector.

Sligro Food Group will shortly start looking to appoint a 

successor. Johan will continue actively managing our 

food retail activities at the end of February 2012.

Veghel, 25 November 2011

On behalf of the management of Sligro Food Group N.V.
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